Frequently Asked Questions:

What will I experience on Sunday morning?

On Campus services are now being offered at 9am and 11am.   Adventureland is open for infants – grade 5 at both services.  When you come you will experience some changes that are necessary for your safety and the realities of the guidelines we must work within.  You will be asked to wear a mask (unless you have pre-existing medical issues) the entire time you are in the building.  

Do I have to wear a mask?

We are closely following guidelines and so yes, masks are required.

Will there be children’s programs available?

Adventureland Preschool and Adventureland are open during both services for small groups of children. Tickets are required for children and can accessed on Eventbrite.  

Do I need a ticket?

Yes, everyone in your family must have a ticket. Tickets will be available on Eventbrite starting the previous Monday at 9:00am until they are all gone. You will be required to show them on your phone, or as a printed copy.  Tickets are free.

What entrance should I use?

Individuals and family groups need to enter by the west side of the main entry doors and will be asked to show their ticket(s).

Will services still be available online?

Yes, services will continue to be available at 9, 11 on Sundays on the web site, and through Facebook and Youtube.

Can I use the washroom?

Washrooms are available.

Can I make a donation in the building?

You will be able to make a donation at Welcome Centre.


Will the East Campus be opening?

Currently the school that we use for the East Campus is unavailable.  We will provide updates for reopening our East Campus as information becomes available.




